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Re: Spectra Energy’s Access Northeast Gas Pipeline Project
Dear Mr./Ms. Representative:
As your constituent, I respectfully urge you to oppose the construction of the gas pipeline proposed by the Spectra Energy. This high-pressure pipeline (called “The Access Northeast”) would carry fracked gas from Pennsylvania through Massachusetts on its way to Canada for export, without any benefit to Massachusetts residents. Please bear in in mind the we would be forced to fund this private corporation’s pipeline project for 20 years. With all the negative impacts such a project poses, taxing citizens to facilitate pipelines they do not need or own, seems like a foolish thing for you to allow.
As a citizen of Your Town, County, State, I am also concerned about the detriment to our health and the risk to our safety that the project poses. In addition to the very real possibilities of: 1) insurance rates rising due to increased risk; 2) property values decreasing because of the degraded environment the project will create; 3) additional taxes imposed to support the upgraded training and equipment our fire department will need; and 4) the very real danger of compressor station accidents 5) the general nuisance and inconvenience during construction, this pipeline represents a real and present danger to all of us.
Increasingly, we hear about accidents along pipelines. Every week it seems, there are reports of leaks, ruptures, even explosions. Spectra’s Access Northeast will be utilizing 95% of the existing leaky Algonquin which heightens the likelihood of another devastating accident in our town. Fracked gas contains carcinogens, neurotoxins, and endocrine disrupters that are proven promoters of disease and disability. Experts in metallurgy point out that even reasonably sound pipes develop small holes over time. The cumulative effect of even tiny leaks of these toxins on a regular basis can be devastating. The proposed location of the Rehoboth compressor station and Spectra’s pipeline is an accident waiting to happen.
If you believe we risk the health and well-being of everyone in our community by allowing the installation of this pipeline, then I hope you will publicly say so and actively work against the Access Northeast Energy Project being proposed by Spectra Energy.
Sincerely,
Your Signature

Your Name (printed)
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